| oppose House Bill 3076 because it lays
the groundwork for unnecessary and
burdensome regulations on law-abiding
gun dealers. Oregon already has robust
federal oversight through the ATF, and
adding a state—-level licensing program
would duplicate efforts, increase costs,
and potentially infringe on Second
Amendment rights. Small businesses,
especially rural dealers, could be hit
hardest, facing added red tape without
clear evidence that this would improve
public safety. | urge lawmakers to focus
on enforcing existing laws rather than
creating new layers of bureaucracy.
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